
 

 

 

 
 

YOU’RE INVITED 

The Florida Faith-Based and Community-Based Advisory 

Council invites you to attend its second quarterly meeting of 
2015. 

WHERE WHEN 

Keiser University Sarasota Tuesday, June 16, 2015 

6151 Lake Osprey Drive 8:30 am – 1:00 pm 

Sarasota, FL  34240  

 

AGENDA 

 Connect with State and Local Agencies and Organizations 

 Community Highlights and Recognition 

 Council Workgroups/Initiatives 

 2015 National Faith Symposium 
o Orlando, FL - October 13 & 14, 2015 

 Public Comment  
  

 
 

LEARN MORE ABOUT FACILITATING CONNECTIONS TO PUT OUR 
FAITH IN ACTION  

This meeting is open to the public and space will be limited. Coffee and 

doughnuts and lunch appetizers will be available.   

To confirm your participation, please email 

Frenchie.Yon@eog.myflorida.com with your name and organizational 

contact by Friday, June 12, 2015. 
 

For more information, visit www.flgov.com/fbcb  or call  

(850) 717-9261. 
 

The Florida Faith-Based and Community-Based Advisory Council serves as a formal 

advisory board to the Executive Office of the Governor and to the Legislature. The goals 

of the Council are to enlist, enable, empower and expand the work of faith-based, 

volunteer and community-based organizations. 
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